
 

 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Education  
FROM: Superintendent of School, Kristina Davis 
DATE:  July 10, 2025 
RE: Disposition of Closed Session Audio Tapes 
 
 
We are requesting approval to dispose of the following audio tapes of the Board of Education closed session 
meetings that are at least 18 months old, which meet the State criteria, and for which approved minutes are 
retained in the official records of the Board’s business. 
 
 
Date of Board Meeting   Type of Board Meeting   Time Convened 
 
No tapes to dispose of at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristina Davis, Superintendent Ed.S 
 


